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Andrea Gyger

From: carolyn <carolyn@plattevalleyinternalmed.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 4:37 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

I approve of the changes that I see.  It does put the necessary restrictions on vendors and clarifies what is expected of 

training courses.  These changes will benefit the public and protect the notary.   

Platte Valley Internal Medicine & Pulmonary Carolyn Stanley, Practice Manager  


